
Dear Parents & Guardians of the Livingstone Range School Division,

We are thrilled to invite you to the 2nd Annual EXPLORE Skilled Trades & Career Fair on
Wednesday, April 30th, 2025, from 10 AM to 5 PM at the Fort Macleod Arena.

This event is a fantastic opportunity for students to connect with local employers, explore
career options, and learn about post-secondary programs.

Event Highlights:

 ✅ Free admission

 ✅ Explore career paths and gain insights into different industries

 ✅ Network with industry professionals

We are especially excited about our partnership with the Livingstone Range School Division,
which allows for youth to be bused in for this event. Thanks to this partnership, last year’s
event saw many great experiences, and we look forward to making this year even better!

We warmly invite you and your child(ren) to join us and take the next step toward their future.
By attending events like EXPLORE, we can help empower youth to make informed decisions
about their futures and pursue careers that align with their passions.

For more details on the exhibitors and who will be showcasing at this year’s event, please
visit www.EXPLORE2025.com.

Thank you for considering this valuable opportunity. We look forward to seeing you there! 

See you soon,

HR Advantage & Fort Macleod Chamber of Commerce
2025 Co-Hosts of EXPLORE


